

Louisville Resident Birthdays

Diane Bradley - 1st Linda Cannizzaro - 3rd Glynna Noland - 6th Laurene Tibbs - 8th Rayona Smith - 9th Louise Jewell - 11th Betty Nichols - 25th Lynn Rueff - 27th

Employee Birthdays

Linda Ernspiker - 6th Valerie Dunlap - 7th Winnie Grear - 10th Joann Tindal - 11th Christina Bruner - 12th

Save the Date

Mother's Day Tea Saturday, May 11th RSVP MAY 7th

Spring Gala
Wednesday, May 22nd
RSVP MAY 10th

From the Director

We have some exciting news! Please join us in welcoming our new Open Arms Director, Donna luzzolino. Donna has been with Arcadia for a short time but has proved herself to be a perfect fit with our memory care folks and staff.

Donna is a dedicated nurse with over 10 years of experience, specializing in geriatrics with a focus on dementia care. Her journey to becoming a nurse in her late 30s as a single mom to 4 wonderful kids showcases her resilience and determination. Outside of work, Donna enjoys crafting of all kinds. She is deeply passionate about human rights and animal rights, striving to make a positive impact in these areas. Donna's goal is to raise happy and successful children and to spread happiness and positivity in the world. Please take some time to stop by and say Hello.

Save the Date! May 22nd is our Grand Opening! The excitement over our Spring Gala is growing. It will be a chance for us to show off all the hard work we have put into the community and to promote all the wonderful things Arcadia is doing. RSVP Required!

New furniture and artwork are on the way. The artwork and window treatments are expected to be in place by the end of the month. During the week of May 7th our furniture will be delivered, and we will have a team of installers on site. We will be working on getting the old furniture out and replacing it with new.

Continued on page 3.

Photo Round Up





















Upcoming Events





Arcadia SENIOR LIVING

RSVP by May 10 502.244.4244

Resident Spotlight



Charlie Wooley grew up on his family's farm in Bradfordsville, Kentucky. He has many fond memories of those years, which he found especially enjoyable once he learned to drive a tractor. In 1954, Charlie married his high school sweetheart and moved to Louisville where he attended Louisville Bible College. Following college, Charlie ministered for 20 years in churches throughout Southern Indiana and Kentucky while raising a family that grew to included 4 boys. Charlie also worked for many years as facilities manager at Southeast Chrisitan Church where he was a member. During this time, he and his second wife established a Bible Bowl for the youth members of the church. For 15 years, they sponsored the group, traveling all over the country for competitions.

In 1999, Charlie retired from Southeast Chrisitan and began working for Highlands Funeral Home. Here he drew from his experiences in ministry to assist individuals and families in advanced planning. In 2020, Charlie officially retired and began writing down the history of his 80 years. He has 6 grandchildren and 10 great grandchildren or "rug rats" as he lovingly calls them. He enjoys spending time with his family, visiting with friends, and making people laugh whenever he can.

From the Director Continued

Parking could be a little difficult during this process, so we apologize in advance and promise to try to coordinate and be mindful of visitors during this time.

Keep an eye on your Icon updates, we have so many great events coming in the next few weeks.

-Christina Bruner, Executive Director



ARCADIA AMBASSADOR AWARD WINNERS

Congratulations 1st quarter
Ambassadors:

Tiffany Cross
Tyliyah King
Mary Harmon
Ron Scott

USA

Staff of

Information

Christina Bruner

Executive Director cbruner@arcadialivinglouisville.com



Emily Sansbury

Director of Independent Living esansbury@arcadialivinglouisville.com



Jason Dean

Business Office Director jdean@arcadialivinglouisville.com



Ann Clark

Director of Community Relations aclark@arcadialivinglouisville.com



Matt Haury

Director of Culinary Services dining@arcadialivinglouisville.com



Michelle Westerfield

Director of Life Engagement mwesterfield@arcadialivinglouisville.com



Junie Schoch

Director of Maintenance maintenance@arcadialivinglouisville.com



Christina Fuentes

Move In Coordinator cfuentes@arcadialivinglouisville.com



Sarah Lombardi

Director of Resident Care & Wellness slombardi@arcadialivinglouisville.com



Donna Iuzzolino

Open Arms Director diuzzolino@arcadialivinglouisville.com



FEAMWORK | INTEGRITY | ACCOUNTABILITY | RESPECT | SAFETY

EMPLOYEE RECOGNITION **PROGRAM**

Nomination Deadline (2nd quarter): June 30th

Forms available at the front desk.





Family Communication Tool

To start receiving community updates, menus, activity notifications, and more, please fill out an authorization form Forms available at the front desk



Visit our website

ArcadiaLivingLouisville.com. Click on About Us / Reviews, and tell us what vou think of Arcadia Louisville.

Or visit our Facebook page Arcadia Louisville and follow us to see all the exciting things happening here!